


Date________________________


Re: 	CDBG Applications
	Letters of Community Support


Greetings,

As a Community Outreach organization, we see firsthand the need for safe, decent, and affordable housing for low-to-moderate income families in our community.

We fully endorse the submission of an application through NYS CDBG in effort to obtain housing rehabilitation/replacement assistance. This assistance is vital for community residents who, especially during the time of this COVID crisis, have had to forgo critical housing repairs to provide for their families.

A NYS CDBG housing grant is needed in our community to help address community development needs that pose a serious and imminent threat to the community's health or welfare for low-to-moderate-income families and to help build our communities by expanding economic opportunities. 


Thank you.


_________________________________Signature

_________________________________Name of Organization



